
Light Up a Life honors those
who have died
Light Up a Life is hosted by Barton Health’s hospice staff to
honor those who have died.

It is a nondenominational ceremony to share readings and a
remembrance  message.  The  event  will  culminate  with  the
lighting  of  tree  decorated  with  photo  ornaments  honoring
individuals lost.

The event is Dec. 6 from 6-7pm in the North Room at Edgewood
Tahoe.

To have a loved one included, mail hospice staff a wallet-
sized photo with the name of the person on the back to Barton
Hospice, 2092 Lake Tahoe Blvd, Suite 500, South Lake Tahoe, CA
96150 by Nov. 28.

For  more  information,  call  530.543.5581  or
emailtbruess@bartonhealth.org.
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